July 26, 1972

The Board of Election Supervisors met at the Courthouse on Tuesday,
dulley *25 a2 et 2085 Il

The following members were present:

Raymond C. Patterson
Oscar W. Spigler

A registered letter is to be sent to Morris Smith informing him to
either sign the transfer slip or make an appointment with the Board
or his name is to be removed from the voting records.

Joseph Weaver and Richard Wiles appeared before the Board requesting
we conduct a door to door registration. The office consulted with the
State Office of Election Laws and found this was not legal. County
registration dates were set up at this meeting. A copy of these

dates will be sent to a representative of both parties. Both parties
will endeavor to get persons to register at these locations.

Dates for County Registration and extra office are as follows:

August 11 Friday Long Meadow Shopping Center 7 BM - 9B
August 11 Friday Two ‘Guys Dept. Store 7 PM ~ SRPML
August 19 Saturday Election Board Office OAlM - 12 Noon
Aygust 17 Thuraday Lincolnshire School 7 EM = SPEIN;
Sept. 8 Monday Boonsboro Town Hall 7 PM - 9PM.
Sept. 18 Monday Smithsburg Jr. High School 7 EM - QBN
Sept. 21 Thursday Hancock Town Hall 6 PM - QPM.
Sept. 26 Tuesday Williamsport Town Hall 6 PM - 9PM.
Sept. 29 Friday Long Meadow Shopping Center 7 PM - QPRI
Sept. 29 Friday Two Guys Dept. Store Y EBM - 9BMS
Sept. 20 Saturday Election Board Office 9AM - 12 Noon
OFer 2 Monday Election Board Office OAM - 9PM.
Oct. 6 Friday Election Board Office 9 AM - 9PM.
Oct. 7 Saturday Election Board Office 9AM - 12 Noon
Doty 19 Tuesday Election Board Office 9 AM - 9PM.
The new voting machine covers have been delivered to the County Roads
Dept. The Board members will install these covers in the near future.

The Board members received a copy of the 18 amendments that will

appear on the ballot in the November Election.

The County Commissioners are to compose the amendment about an

elected school board. This amendment will also appear on the General

Election ballot in November.

Arthur Haines has called the
longer reside in District 6.
to the last address of these
their names from the files.

office about several persons who no
Board members suggested we send a letter
persons advising them we are removing

The Board members appeared before the County Commissioners about
the cost of moving the voting machines for the Primary Election.

They also informed the Commissioners we are in need of a much larger

building to store the voting machines.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted:
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